






August 19, 2013
Dear Parents,


I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself and let you know how excited I am to have your children in my class. My name is Kirsten Gray and I have been teaching school for thirteen years.  I have been married to my wonderful husband, Matt, for twenty-two years and we have two children, Sarah and Joshua.  Sarah is sixteen and is a junior at West Valley and Joshua is twelve and in seventh grade at Monroe Catholic School. Beyond my human family, we also have one other family member, a dog-named Ben.  Although my biological family is very important to me, my school family is also very important. I take pride in my experiences teaching and in my students.    

My teaching experience consists of teaching a year in both sixth and seventh grade, but most of my time has been spent teaching first through third grade.  This year will be my seventh year teaching third grade at University Park Elementary school!

I look forward to a wonderful year with your children.  I have an open door policy in my classroom, so any time you would like to come and visit or volunteer you are more than welcome.  I believe that it is only through open communication with parents that children are able to reach their full potential.  Please help me encourage your child’s love of learning.  If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached through email at kirsten.gray@k12northstar.org. May this be a wonderful year for your third grade children.







Sincerely,







Kirsten Gray

